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Message from Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 
 
This week some of our children have been very busy 
practising their Christmas productions.  In classrooms 
children have also been busy learning, enjoying art 
and taking part in PE. 

Children in Nursery, Ladybird Class, have been reading 
‘The Leaf Thief’ (a laugh out loud book by Alice 
Hemming), learning about woodland creatures and 
thinking about nocturnal animals.  At the time of 
writing children are still busy trying to find out who 
the Leaf Thief is…… perhaps you can help? 
 
In Butterfly class children have been busy talking 
about road safety, including how to stay safe in a car 
and how to be safe when walking near roads.  
Children have also been busy in art painting some 
beautiful star constellation pictures and having fun 
creating ‘shadow puppets’ with their hands.   
 
Meanwhile children in Hedgehog have been reading 
Drew Daywalt’s story book ‘The Day the Crayons 
Quit’.  Children have also looked at different materials 
and their properties.  
 
Science in Rabbit Class has been all about ‘switches’ 
with children making their own switches and 
incorporating them into circuits.  Children have also 
been busy using their imagination and writing about 
storms.   
 
This week in Badger Class, children started reading 
their new class book, the timeless classic ‘Charlie and 
the Chocolate Factory’.  In Science children have been 
busy learning about electricity and making electrical 
circuits.  In History children have been looking at the 
Anglo Saxons. 
 
On Wednesday, children in Fox Class were joined by 
Poppy and Hanna from Pioneer Projects for a Lantern 
Making Workshop.  Fox Class have also been busy 
learning all about Anglo Saxons and electrical circuits.  
 
Finally, in Owl Class, children have been learning all 
about Vikings and Anglo Saxons;  PE is all about 
Gymnastics, maths about long division and reading 
about the new Class Book ‘Cogheart’.  
 

Thank you to all those parents/carers who made a 
donation in return for today’s non-uniform day.  There 
is still time to add to the ‘collection table’ which is in 
the school’s Reception area.  All donations will be 
made into beautiful prize hampers by our wonderful 
FOBS and raffled off at this year’s Christmas Fair. 
 
Thank you also to those parents/carers who 
purchased Christmas Cards, tags, and paper from this 
year’s Art Projects for Schools campaign.  As a school 
we managed to raise £125.48 from commission – 
THANK YOU.  This money will be used to buy new art 
resources for school. 
 
On Monday, children in Badger, Fox and Owl Class will 
be taking part in an exciting ‘Viking Workshop’.  We 
would encourage parents/carers, if they have not 
already done so, to consider making a voluntary 
contribution towards the cost of this workshop via 
Parentpay.  Thank you. 
 
As a quick reminder, can parents/carers of children in 
our Nursery provision, please remember to return 
completed Parental Agreements for the Spring Term.  
The deadline for returning forms was today and, at 
the time of writing, there are still a number of 
parents/carers who have not returned any paperwork.  
Thank you. 
 
This year’s Christmas Jumper day will be on the same 
day as Christmas Dinner.  Children are invited to come 
to school wearing an item of ‘festive’ clothing over 
their uniform in return for a £1.00 voluntary donation.  
Mrs Nelson has announced that all monies raised this 
year will be sent to Leeds Children’s Hospital Fund. 
 
Finally, parents/carers of eligible children should now 
have received FEAST vouchers for Holiday Activities 
over Christmas.  If you have not received a voucher 
via your e-mail please contact either the School Office 
or hello@northyorkshiretogether.com 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 
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Next Week: 
 
Monday 27th November 2023 
Creamy Mac ‘n’ Cheese 
Lightly Spiced Bean and Veg Curry with Rice 
Jacket Potato 
 
Viking Workshop (All Day) : Badger, Fox, Owl 
3.30pm Happy Art Club – KS1 (3/5) 
 
Tuesday 28th November 2023 
Nacho Beef Bake 
Cheese and Bean Enchilada 
Jacket Potato 
 
AM : PE with Kanga Sports : Badger/Fox/Owl 
PM : PE with Kanga Sports : Rabbit/Hedgehog 
 

2.30pm – 3.30pm Stay and Learn (Parents/carers of 
children in Butterfly Class) 
 
3.30pm KANGA Sports After School Club : Invited 
Children (3/6) – KS1 
 
Wednesday 29th November 2023 
Roast Chicken and Stuffing 
Home-made Cottage Pie 
Jacket Potato 

9.00am-10.00am Stay and Learn (Parents/Carers of 
children in Badger Class) 
 
3.30pm – 5.30pm Lantern Making Workshop (selected 
children from Badger Class) 

 
Thursday 30th November 2023  
All Day Breakfast 
Veggie All Day Breakfast  
Jacket Potato 
 
10.00am Keyboard Lessons (NYC Music Service) 
 
Friday 1st December 2023 
Fun Day Friday : all children invited to join in with a 
school lunch 
Fish Fingers 
Italian Style Vegetable Lasagne 
Jacket Potato 

 
1.00pm Owl Class FINAL SWIMMING LESSON 
 
9.30am to 11.00am : BABY AND TODDLER GROUP in 
the School Hall 
 
5.00pm to 7.00pm FOBS CHRISTMAS FAIR in the 
SCHOOL HALL – EVERYONE WELCOME, PLEASE COME 
ALONG AND SHOW YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Christmas Party 

Bentham Methodist Chapel have forwarded an invitation 

to all children to join their FREE Christmas Party on Sunday 

3rd December 2023 from 2.30pm to 4.30pm.  There will be 

fun activities, party food and party games.  All children 

need to be accompanied by an adult.  
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Safeguarding Information – Keeping Children Safe 
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